

Al Manzer photo

An enclosed tomato garden in the Trafalgar Road and Steeles Avenue area was no barrier for a cotton tail, who set up a nursery for her six babies. Do you have a great local photo you'd like to share? Send it to sleblanc@metroland.com.

OPINION

ACTIVITY STARTING BACK UP AT ACTON'S HILLSVIEW

MAKE SURE TO KEEP TABS ON WHAT'S HAPPENING AT SENIORS CENTRE, WRITES DAVID MCLEAN

Town of Halton Hills facilities are gradually opening up, with masks being worn and social distancing in place.

Members will receive a robocall or email about the various programs as they restart, with instructions on how to register.

At the last funding meeting, it was decided that we would have a fish fry drivethru on September 1. Please visit the centre to get your ticket and pre-arranged time in the parking lot.



DAVID MCLEAN Column

Weather permitting, bring a lawn chair and enjoy your dinner outside the centro

We do miss our social dinners, Friday lunches and the camaraderie of events at the centre - even the social side of having a coffee and chatting to other people. Slowly things are being rescheduled, with smaller groups of people participating. Did you know that the reading library is in the entranceway with a selection of books, videos and puzzles for you to borrow? And yes, you can add your loonie to the 50/50 draw. Check at the reception desk.

Supervisor Wendy Krev-

er and administrative assistant Michelle Durham have done an amazing job of keeping us informed and working through some very difficult times. Due to the closure of Hillsview Active Living Centre, the scheduled annual general meeting was cancelled and all members were given the opportunity to vote via email for two amendments to the constitution and three two-year term board positions.

Sue Vallance will be reception chair (was member at large) and Joyce Farmer will be program chair (second term). The funding chair and vice-president positions are still vacant. If either of these positions interest you, or you would like more information, contact Heather Beaumont, volunteer co-ordinator, at 905-873-2600, ext. 2282, or heatherb@haltonhills.ca

David McLean is the president of the Hillsview Active Living Centre in Acton. He can be reached at david@mcleanweb.ca.





Busy running your small business?

Let us help with marketing it.

Introducing Marketing 360™ Powered by Star Metroland Media

Learn More at Marketing360.ca

lucts displayed are based on a sample of flyers available on Save.ca as of today's date, and are subject to change based on product availability and each user's location.

